Protective Orders

Due to the Covid 19 Pandemic we have changed our procedures for obtaining a Domestic Violence
Protective Order. While we understand that this may be an inconvenience, we are working to limit
human to human contact at this time to protect not only Court personnel, but also to protect all Bailey
County Citizens. That being said, we will do everything in our power to make sure you are protected and
that anyone who commits a family violence offense is prosecuted. Please follow the steps below:

1} Someone who is seeking to obtain a Domestic Violence Protective Order needs to go to the
Muleshoe Police Department located at 210 E. Ave C and ask for a Protective Order Appiication.
2) Read the Domestic Violence Packet. It has useful information including how to protect yourself
and your family.
3) Fill out the Protective Order Application
- If you need assistance filling out the application, you may contact:
o Charlotte Marrufo — Victim’s Assistance Coordinator — 806-250-2050
o Elisa Baca — County Attorney’s Office — 806-272-4205
4) Once you have completed the Application you may contact the County Judge’s office at 806-
272-3077. They will set up a time for you to come in and go over the application. They will
then instruct you how to proceed from there.

Thank you for your understanding during this time. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact
the Bailey County Attorney’s Office at 806-272-4205.

Sincerely,

Jackie R. Claborn ||

Bailey County Attorney



